
Dear Parent/Carer 

COVID19 Re-opening Plans – parents of Key Worker and Vulnerable children  

I wanted to write to you separately as your child has been accessing the school 

provision for the last few months.  Please read this letter alongside the letter(s) to all 

parents. 

Can I continue to access the school provision? 

Yes.  Key Worker and Vulnerable children are the priority group. 

Will school be open full time – Monday to Friday?  

Yes 

Will I need to complete the Parent Survey? 

No 

Will it be the same provision? 

From the 8th June it will be slightly different.   

 They will need to be in a bubble of no more than 15 children 

 They will have the same teacher and teaching assistant for the rest of the term 

 They will need to wear their school uniform 

 Your drop-off time will still be 8:45 and 3:15 for pick up   

What if my child is in Nursery, Reception, Year 1?  

You can choose whether your child joins their year group ‘bubble’ or the Key Worker 

bubble.  

If you choose the year group bubble, this will only be open Monday –Thursday.  If you 

choose the Key Worker/Vulnerable Children bubble this will be open full time, Monday –

Friday 

Please let us know via email by Tuesday 26th May 

secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk 

What if my child is in Year 6? 

As we are not opening a Y6 bubble initially, your children will need to go into the Key 

Worker/Vulnerable Children bubble.  This will be open Monday –Friday.   

Will there be school lunch? 

Yes.  The kitchen will be open from 15th June and you will be able to book in the usual 

way.  We will only be able to accept online payment. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 

Kind regards 

 

mailto:secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk

